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Sosppan welcomes the opportunity to respond in respect of the petition presented on behalf of 

the people of Llanelli. 

 

Sosppan clearly recognises that events have moved on since the petition was presented and 

also that the Health Minister's decision is for a Nurse Led/Doctor supported unit at Prince 

Philip,which is NOT what Sosppan seeks. 

 

Sosppan is of the opinion that the petition should remain active. 

 

Judicial Review proceedings are in place and this has now been widened to include the Minister 

Sosppan is of the opinion that ONLY a DOCTOR led emergency service at Prince Philip Hospital 

is acceptable.  

 

V.B Hitchman(Chairman) 30-10-2013. 


